Town of La Follette
Monthly Board Minutes
Monday August 9, 2021 at 7:30pm
Darwyn Brown called the meeting to order at 7:30pm.
Clerk acknowledged the verification of posting.

The clerk’s minutes were read and approved on a motion by Mike Tarnowski and seconded by Scott
Lauder.

The treasurer’s report was read and approved on a motion by Scott and seconded by Mike with a cash
on hand of $134,847.49 before the bills are paid.

There were no resident issues.

Sid from Siren Telephone spoke about supplying fiber optic cable in the Town of La Follette to the
following names of resident on roads: Bertram Road, Marjorie Davis

County Road B, Joel Hendrickson, Ronald Wheaton, Jerald Mudrl, Mark Keys, Christy Cairns, Karen
Krouch

Coyour Road. Melba Denotter, Ann Gilles

Cranberry Lane, Deb Schroeder, Sherman Eagles and Karen Abraham
Cranberry Marsh Road, Roger Stoddard, Ronald Smith and Amber Moore
Culbertson Road, Greg Becker and Vernon Buskirk-Cutoff Road, Patrick Decorah

Dake Road, Carey Coleman, Ed Jacobsen, Michael Ryan, Dale Anderson, Mike Rygg, Maria Hultman,
Graham Anderson, Brian Krenske, Elizabet Kempen, Ed Bignell and Theresa Lubich

Fosmo Drive, Robert Miner
Kent Lake Road. Byron Lund-Lone Wolf Trail, Richard Larson

Malone Road, Dean Montour, Marjorie Skinner, Laura Schmidt, W.A. Borchsenius, Linda Terrian, Linda
Terrian, Craig Root and Town of La Follette

Moser Road, Gerald Hines, Barbara Moser

Nelson Road, Grant Neuens

Sand Lake Shores Trail, Mark Jacobson

Spencer Lake Road, Thomas Toftely and Linda Hempel

Styles Road, William Barthelmy

Vesley Road, Renee Williamson and Keenan Judd



Warner Lake Road, James Yarosis and Walter Benedix-Windorski Road, Katherine Voss and Jane Gregg

This was approved on a motion by Mike and seconded by Scott and agreed to by Darwyn. LaFollette will
pay $27,000.00 and Darwyn will call State tomorrow to see if this is covered by the Corvid Relief Funds.

We will move safe deposit box from Us Bank to the Community Bank in Siren.
Doug has been grading roads. Some road signs need to be replaced.

Mike made a motion to apply for 50-50 TRIP Program for Viola Lake and Culbertson roads and it was
seconded by Scott. Rescinded in September.

Gary Boylan attended Sand Lakes meeting and they passed an ordinance for planning commission.
Darwyn asked if we want zoning? He will take a straw poll by phoning residents about zoning.
Meeting was adjourned at 8:50 pm on a motion by Mike seconded by Scott.

Pay bills and look at correspondence.

Next meeting September 13,2021 at 7:30pm

Linda Terrian, Clerk
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